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Dear _____________, 

We’re excited to announce that we’ve recently partnered with Xpress-pay, a leading ePayment solution provider, to provide you with a faster, more convenient way of making payments. We’re confident this will be a great addition to the service we provide you. 

When your next bill comes due, simply visit our website: __________, and click on the Xpress-pay it! button to get started. You can use virtually any device to pay, and also create a secure digital wallet account to make future transactions even easier! 

As always, thank you for your business, and if you have any questions on using this new service please contact us any time. 

Sincerely, 
__________

Look for these logos on our website when you’re ready to pay:
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